

COPNOR PRIMARY SCHOOL

Copnor Road, Portsmouth, Hampshire, PO3 5BZ

Telephone: 023 9266 1191

E-Mail: admin@copnorprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Matt Johnson BA (Hons.) QTS NPQEL

Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Shackelford PGCE QTS MA Ed. NPQH

Friday 16th May 2025

Year 5 Homework on Microsoft Teams

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,

I wanted to take this opportunity to remind everyone that weekly homework for Year 5 is set and available online via Microsoft Teams. Tasks are uploaded each **Friday** and are designed to reinforce key learning from the classroom and support children in developing their independent study skills.

To access the online homework, your child will need to log in using their school email and password. Here's a reminder of the login format:

Username: [Child's first name][last initial]@copnorprimary.co.uk

Password: [First initial][Last initial] (both uppercase), followed by their date of birth in six-digit format (DDMMYY)

Example:

If a child is named Jamie Smith and was born on 3rd February 2013,

Username: jamies@copnorprimary.co.uk

Password: JS030213

To support parents and children with accessing the platform, we have created a webpage with helpful instructional videos and guides. You can find it here:

https://copnorprimary.co.uk/homework-videos/

If you experience any difficulties logging in or locating homework tasks, please do not hesitate to contact us. We're always happy to help ensure that every child can access the resources they need.

Ecreasey O Rinds

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,

J. Ball











